
ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
 

September 15, 2020 
 

Addendum 2 
Invitation to Bid # 20-14-208038 
150.47 Culvert Replacement 

 
This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows: THE CLOSING DATE FOR 
THIS SOLICITATION HAS CHANGED AS FOLLOWS, BIDS WILL BE RECEIVED UNTIL 3:00 PM 
LOCAL TIME ON, SEPTEMBER 29, 2020 AT WHICH TIME BIDS WILL BE PUBLICLY OPENED. 
 

 

 
 

BID INFORMATION, CONDITIONS & INSTRUCTIONS: 
 
Closing date changed to September 29th, 2020.  

 
 
 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know.  

Thank you, 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator Alaska 
Railroad Corporation 


